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Comments: Immediate action is needed to bring the impacts along the South Fork of the Flathead into

compliance with the area's Wilderness Management Plan. Habitat protection on the Flathead River is not

something that can wait, and the Bob Marshall Wilderness Complex deserves immediate action in order to

preserve the wild. 


